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Homework  

I hope your child/ren are enjoying their weekly 

homework linked to Times Table Rockstars or 

NumBots.  All pupils have a login and pupils are 

encouraged to login each day for 10 minutes.  

This supports their fluency and quick recall of their 

multiplications.  Numbots is for pupils in EYFS and 

Year 1 and develops their understanding and flu-

ency of number bonds. 

For more information please go to                 

https://ttrockstars.com/  

Upcoming Events: 

• Year 6 pupils will be part of a national Maths 

competition 



Key Stage One Maths Mindwakers. 

Can you have a go and solve the puzzles below? 



Key Stage Two Maths Mindwakers. 

Can you have a go and solve the puzzles below? 



Marvellous Maths facts for everyone! 


